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From:   Noah Marty 

  President 

Subject:  December Board Report  

 

General Information 
Office Hours: 

Monday & Friday: 12:00pm – 1:00pm  

Tuesday & Thursday: 9:30am – 10:30am 

Zoom  

Contact Information: 

 Email:  asipresident@csus.edu 

Instagram: @sacstateasipres 

Presidents Update 
Dear Hornets, 

After an incredibly long and difficult semester, we are nearing the finish line and the end is in 
sight. I hope that everyone is healthy and doing well with everything that is going on. This is the 
last ASI Board Report of the Fall Semester this year, and though this semester has been 
difficult, our ASI Board of Directors has been hard at work. Since my last report, I have been 
busy conducting evaluations of all our ASI Board Members and working on filling the two 
vacancies that we have on our board.  

In addition to this, since last board report our ASI Vice President of Academic Affairs and me 
have been busy advocating for the inclusion of a Credit/No Credit option this semester. Our 
work on this subject included multiple meetings with University Adminstaration, the collection 
and analysis of nearly 5976 responses to a survey and the passage of an ASI Board of 
Directors resolution in support of the option. Through these advocacy efforts, we expect a full 
announcement soon with what options will be available to students. 

For myself individually this semester, I have had many accomplishments that have directly 
served our students. These include my support in the planning and hosting of the University 
Convocation, successful advocacy for raising of the estimated COA figure, supporting our 
record-breaking voter registration efforts, facilitating a $10,000 donation to student emergency 
grants, and continued advocacy for the student voice on a variety of issues during these 
challenging times. Serving as your ASI President this year has been the greatest experience in 
my career thus far, and I could not be more excited for next semester.  

Though this semester has been incredibly difficult for all of us, the collective perseverance I 
have seen has been inspiring. Our Hornets are dedicated to getting an education, and each of 
you should be proud of the work that you have done to get this far.  

In Service, 

- Noah 
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Internal Committee Updates 

Lobby Corps 

 Attended all meetings this semester 

ASI Board of Directors Scholarship Committee 

 Attended meeting 

 

University Committee Updates 
Alumni Association Board of Directors 

 Attended annual virtual retreat 

Convocation Planning Committee 

 Bi-Weekly meetings have occurred through start of semester until convocation was held 

Instructionally Related Activities Committee 

 Met with staff twice to discuss plans for the committee this year 

Alcohol Advisory Council 

 Met to do a SWAT analysis of existing programs in three key areas of service  

Anchor University Advisory Council 

 Applications of all applicants were scored, and committee was seated 

Intercollegiate Athletic Advisory Council 

Student Fee Advisory Committee 

 Meeting held and attended 

University Foundation Board 

 One meeting over summer, attended 

Unable to attend board meeting as it was at the same time as the ASI Board of Directors 

meeting, but attended the reception that followed 

University Enterprises, Inc. (UEI) Board of Directors 

 Attended meeting on September 24th  

 

Strategic Priority Updates 

2.2.1 Support Wellness, Safety and Sexual Assault Committee 

- Initial planning meeting held 

2.2.2 Work with health center for COVID-19 testing & vaccines. 

- Two planning meetings held 

- Questions drafted and meeting scheduled with Joy Stewart – James 

- Meeting held with Joy Stewart-James and information was collected 

2.3.1 Partner with University Foundation to fundraise for emergency grant. 

- Idea introduced and will be detailed in a report to the Foundation Board soon 

3.1.1 Support Office of Governmental Affairs (OGA) Civic Engagement efforts. 

- Advertisement of Ballot Bowl results planning in progress 

- Promoted participation in multiple SacSend Emails to all students 

3.1.2 Continue the "Buzz the Ballot" campaign for the upcoming 2020 election. 

- Promotional Video Created 
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- Over 1600 new registrations from students 

- Voter information booklet updated for 2020 and posted 

3.4.2 Update existing advocacy toolkit. 

- Planning meeting held and planning for spring in progress 

3.4.3 ZOOM meetings with alumni or specialists in advocacy careers. 

- Planning meeting held 

3.5.1 Review campus police department procedures. 

- Planning meeting held, research started, meeting with ABA Johnathan Bowman to get 

additional budgetary information regarding the University Police 

3.5.2 Review campus cost of attendance policies. 

- Summer work was done to determine the process the CSU follows to determine COA 

- Met with Dr. Mills and Financial Aid office to discuss the policies more in depth 

- Meeting with CSSA and California Student Aid Commission scheduled 

4.1.1 Increase involvement with CSSA and Board of Trustee meetings. 

- Promoted Board Attendance at the last Plenary meeting 

4.5.1 Collaborate with RHA and campus housing to investigate feasibility of ASI presentations. 

- Met with RHA to help understand how to get a training onto the RHA or RA/DA 

Training 

 

Current Project Updates 
Current Project Updates include continued participation in civic engagement efforts, support of 

anti-racism initiative through selecting and promoting student participation on committees, 

advocacy for Cost of Attendance calculation reform, and continuing work on strategic priories. 

 

 

Office Hours 
 Office hours have been held, meetings during have been held with board members 

or staff. For my fellow students, please feel free to attend and discuss with me ASI, your 

concerns for this year, or anything else! 

 

Meetings, Events, & Presentations 
 

November 

November 4 – Admin Council 

November 4 – Meeting with Sandra 

November 5 – Marketing Committee 

November 5 – 4.5.1 Strategic Priority Meeting 

November 5 – Meeting with President Nelsen 

November 6 – Meeting with Lisa 

November 6 – Meeting with Chancellor’s Office staff about COA 

November 9 – Meeting with Bias Response Director Position Candidate 

November 10 – Meeting with Bias Response Director Position Candidate 
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November 11 – Strategic Priority Meeting 

November 12 – Meeting with Bias Response Director Position Candidate  

November 12 – Lobby Corps Meeting 

November 13 – Student Feed Advisory Committee 

November 16 – BOD Evaluations with ECS, Grad, Undeclared and A & L 

November 16 – Interview with State Hornet 

November 17 – BOD Evaluation with EDU 

November 19 – BOD Evaluation VPF 

November 19 – COA Meeting 

November 19 – Meeting regarding NSM Vacancy 

November 20 – On the Rise Campaign Video Filming 

November 20 – BOD Evaluation SSIS 

November 23 – BOD Evaluation VPAA 

November 23 – BOD Evaluation HHS 

November 24 – Meeting with HHS Director 

November 25 – Meeting of Procedural Grade Appeals Panel 

November 25 – Meeting with Campus Chief of Police 

November 30 – Executive Committee meeting 

November 30 – Meeting with Dr. Mills 

 

December 

December 1 – BOD Evaluation BUS 

December 2 – Meeting of Procedural Grade Appeals Panel 

December 3 – BOD Evaluation VPUA 

December 4 – ASI Board Scholarship Committee 


